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News From the Field, by Jim Orsborn 

   Maiden Flights: Jim Dawe (left) has been at the field with his new plane, waiting for a 

good day.  I had a chance to catch this photo before he made the maiden flight.  It looks real-

ly impressive. John Parisi has also been at the field with a new plane.  His maiden flight was 

just this week.  Look for Jim on You Tube:  http://www.youtube.com/user/airbossjrd  

Good flying weather and reasonable temperatures have us all ready to move ahead with 

Spring.  Check your batteries and hope to see you at the field soon. 

   Recent Events:  Last month’s club meeting was well attended.  Jeff confirmed again that 

our treasury is in strong shape — we have enough money to keep the grass cut once it starts 

growing.  Fellow club member, Richard Williams, was an unannounced guest speaker.  Pres. 

Paul Sullivan had asked Richard to say a few words about his experience in the Air Force 

flying F-4 Fighter jets. 

  Coming Events:  The Monthly Club Meeting that is scheduled for this coming Wednesday, 

April 9th.  7:30 PM at the Recreation Department building.  

  Bulls Eye Challenge:  Preliminary ideas for a new event that we’ve described as a Bulls 

Eye Challenge were discussed at a recent Board Meeting.  Look for more information to be 

presented at the meeting. 

  Club Training Program:  Our club training night has officially changed from Tuesday to 

Thursday afternoon this year.   New members should contact Ray (781-944-6056) to sched-

ule a time. 
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